
                 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

                              

                            

 

 

 

 

Entrance Antiphon    Psalm 80:17 
He fed them with the finest wheat and satisfied them with honey from the rock. 
 
 

First Reading    Exodus 24:3-8 
 
 

Responsorial Psalm    Psalm 115: 12-13, 15-18, R v. 13 
 
 

R.  I will take the cup of salvation,  

and call on the name of the Lord. 
 

How can I repay the Lord 
For his goodness to me? 
The cup of salvation I will raise; 
I will call on the Lord’s name.      R. 
 

O precious in the eyes of the Lord 
Is the death of HIS faithful. 
Your servant, Lord, your servant am I; 
You have loosened my bonds.      R. 
 

A thanksgiving sacrifice I make: 
I will call on the Lord’s name. 
My vows to the Lord I will fulfil 
before all his people.      R. 
 
 

Second Reading    Hebrews 9:11-15 
 
 

Gospel Acclamation    John 6:51-52 
 

Alleluia! Alleluia! 
I am the living bread from heaven, says the Lord;  
whoever eats this bread will live forever. 
Alleluia! 
 

Gospel    Mark 14: 12-16, 22-26 
 
 

Communion Antiphon    John 6:57 
 

Whoever eats my flesh and drinks my blood remains in me and I in him, says the 
Lord. 

THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST, Year B 5th / 6th June 2021 

This is my body.  This is my blood. Parish Priest 

Fr Roy John Elavumkal SMM 
 

Parish Secretary  

Karen Taylor  -  Tue to Fri 
 

WHS/ Finance Officer  

Karen Taylor  -  Monday 
 

Police Checks Unit  

Hiacinta Msomi  -  Monday 
 

Sacristan 

Weekdays: Michael Pierce 

Sundays: Terence Yeow,  

Clare Boyle, & Roger Worth 
 

Mass Times 

Sunday    9.30 am 

Saturday Vigil Mass    6.30 pm 

Tuesday to Friday    9.15 am 
 

Confessions 

Saturday    6.00 pm 
 

Rosary 

Tuesday to Friday 8.45am   
 

Adoration of the Eucharist 

Every Friday before Mass 
 

Novena to St. Joseph 

Every Wednesday after Mass 
 

St. Joseph’s Primary 

Principal - Adrian Grbin 

Phone: 8431 2834 
 

Catechism 

Sr. Mary Jasmine 
 

Child Safety Contact & REC 

Anne Dudzinski 

Ph: 0418 847 804 
 

Knights of the Southern Cross 

Michael Boyle 

Ph: 8337 3270 
 

Parish Pastoral Council 

Chairperson – Alan Tyson 

Ph: 0412 389 875 
 

St. Vincent de Paul 

Ph: 8112 8700, 1300 729 202 
 

Youth Representative 

Nancy Ngure 
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday to Friday 9 – 12 

Ph: (08) 8431 6932 
 

 

Love heals 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL – THANK YOU 

Thankyou parishioners for your generous support of the Vinnies Winter Appeal. 
$3853.35 was raised, much from the special collections ($280.35 Saturday and 
$724.70 Sunday) with the remainder from individual cash and card donations. The 
funds will be distributed by Vinnies as part of their assistance to homeless people in 
line with the theme of the 2021 appeal. On behalf of Vinnies and their clients, a very 
sincere thank you.     Chris Gillen, Tranmere President 



 Information desk 

Rosters for 12/13 June 2021 –  

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Time      Commentator / Reader          
 

6:30 pm  Fil Ciancio 
 Anita Caperna,  Bronwyn Gleeson 

9:30am Terence Yeow 
  Aloysius Achusiogu,  Chinenye Achusiogu 
Childrens Liturgy:    Antonetta and Suanne 
 

Count Team No: 1 Paul Halliwell, Paul Roocke, 
 Danielle Roocke, Denise Rutt 

Altar:   Mon. 7 June to Sun 4 July 
  Sarita Ingham & Bronwyn Gleeson 
 

All those who volunteered please arrive at least 15 minutes before the start time 

and report to the commentator for that mass 

The Covid-19 plan: Places of worship must be supervised 

by a COVID Marshal who must have a copy of their training 
certificate available when conducting COVID Marshal duties and 
be clearly identified as a COVID Marshal. 
As of December 1, all public buildings have been provided a QR 
Code.  This code is to be scanned using the MySAGov phone app 
or using the camera on your smart phone. 
Arrangements listed below will be in force until further notice: 
Our Parish is Committed to Health and Safety.  
1. Please scan the QR Code located on the door or external wall 
of the church.  If you do not have a smart phone, please write 
your name & phone number in the Register upon entry.  
2. Use the sanitizing gel provided at the Church entrance.  
3. As of March 31, seating restrictions are as follows 
3 persons per 4 square metres.   We can have 75% capacity 
without Face Masks – Our total number is 256. 
4. Holy Communion is given only in the hand.  
5. Keep the social distancing requirement when processing for 
Holy Communion and when leaving the Church after Mass.  
6. Please remember to wipe down the area where you have been 
sitting/kneeling in the pews and use the sanitizing gel provided 
on your way out.  
7. Please don’t go back to the entrance door.  Entry and Exit rule 
must be followed for your safety.  
8. If you are unwell please consider the health of our community 
and stay home until you are better.  
9. Your cooperation with these requirements is greatly 
appreciated.                              Fr. Roy John Elavumkal SMM 

PLEASE NOTE 
Once you pick up a copy of the newsletter it needs to be taken home 

with you to ensure we adhere to COVID-19 protocols. Kindly DO NOT 

leave it behind after Mass has concluded.     

KEYBOARD PLAYER WANTED 
The Saturday Night Mass is looking for a casual Keyboard Player.  
Not required for a weekly commitment just on a casual basis.  
Please let the office know if you are interested.  Thank you 
 

SAY NO TO ASSISTED SUICIDE – URGENT! 
Final voting on the Voluntary Assisted Dying Bill is scheduled for 
Wednesday June 9 in the Lower House of State Parliament.  Archbishop 
Patrick O’Regan and other faith leaders have issued a statement to MPs 
expressing their strong opposition to the Bill.  You are asked to contact 
your local MP as a matter of urgency.  Either by phone or email to urge 
them to vote against the Bill or, at the very least, to vote for the 
amendments proposed by Member for Davenport Steve Murray.  These 
include supporting institutional conscientious objection for health care 
providers such as Calvary hospitals and home and aged care services 

 

The Southern Cross/VAD Bill 
The June edition of the Southern Cross will be available this weekend in 
parishes. It includes a brochure, which clearly and concisely outlines the 
myths associated with legalizing assisted suicide. The paper also includes 
articles relating to this important issue. 

 

 

PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES ARE AVAILABLE FOR 

COLLECTION AT THE BACK OF THE CHURCH TODAY 

    


